
Seniors sent back to Middle School!!! 
Written by student Berit Reisenauer 
 
On June 5, 2007, thirteen seventh and eighth grade students from North Middle 
School Honor Society spent an hour in the library teaching residents of 
Washington Oakes, a North Everett senior Leisure Care facility, what today’s 
computers can do for them. Students partnered with the senior citizens, 
searching anything that interested them on the web, using Word, designing 
greeting cards, and much more. Each senior happily took in the instructions 
given by their Honor Society “mentor”, and put it to use. Soon, everyone was 
surfing the web and laughing along. One of the students, and his mentor, began 
talking about hunting, while another middle schooler helped her “student” 
establish and email account. She then logged on to a second computer and 
began a cross-generational email correspondence.  Everyone had fun getting to 
know each other.  
    

 
Jennifer Gruber, Ashley Ogorsolka, and Jean Rood, a Washington Oakes 
resident, went to different websites like Ancestry.com and Google.  
 


